
St Mary’s Newsletter 
  

Friday 7th February 2020 

‘In striving for academic excellence, you have also focused on creating an atmosphere that is described as 
‘giving a heart’ to the school.  This ensures that pupils not only achieve well in reading, writing and                  
mathematics, but also that they learn to respect and understand each other.’ Ofsted September 2017 

 

“I can do everything through Christ, who gives me strength.” 
Philippians 4:13 

School Vision 
 

We believe that everyone is precious and loved by God. 
 

We aspire to let our light shine in all that we do. 
 

We nurture and empower one another to flourish. 
 

Together we shine in our world by showing compassion and by serving others. 
 

Let God’s light shine through us. 

 

Today February 7th,  St Marys children and staff came to school 
wearing something red to show their support of congenital heart 
disease.  Whether it was just red socks or an all-out red outfit,  it 
was wear red for the day to show awareness and support the cause!  
Let’s Make sure everyone knows about “Wear Red Day”. 

The school kitchen were also involved, in the day by preparing RED food on the menu for today 
lunch in support of the “Children’s Heart Surgery Fund” too!  So Thank You so much to Coral and 
her Team. Congratulations and thank you to all that contributed to our fundraising efforts. 

Congratulations to Celine (Y6) and her Dad who have championed  
courageous advocacy by fundraising at the weekend in their  
neighbourhood to raise awareness and funds for the Children’s Heart       
Surgery Fund. 
Celine has raised a fantastic £214.00 (which is included in our final amount) 
for the Children’s Heart Surgery Fund.  Well done Celine for showing 
the St Mary’s way in showing, kindness to others, as well as showing 
compassion, by  serving others a true sign of the St Mary’s Vision. 

 



 

 

February Half Term 
Mon 17.02.2020- 
Fri 21.02.2020 

 

Easter Holidays 
Mon 06.04.2020- 
Fri 17.04.2020 

 

May Bank Holiday 
Fri 08.05.2020 

 

May Half Term 
Mon 25.05.2020- 
Fri 29.05.2020 

 

Summer Holidays 
Wed 22.07.2020 

 

 
 
 
 
Before Christmas we had a cake 
sale ran by Mr Benjamin to raise 
money for the Homeless Charity 
Street Storage, which provides      

free storage to those experiencing 
homelessness.  We raised a         

fantastic £100.50.                 

Attendance & 
Punctuality  

 
For last Week our              

Punctual  Polly goes to Y4&  
Attending Alfie  goes to REC. 

    
Keep it up the good work!                

 

Good school attendance is one of the main factors in 
determining a child’s future and opportunities in life.  
Good attendance is 96% and above.    
 

Please ensure your child is in school on 
time (08.55am) everyday.  
 

Thank you. 
          
David May 
SHS Practitioner    
  

 

 
 

    
10.02.20-14.02.20 Safer Internet Week  
Fri 7th Feb  -  TINTYPE Screening (Tonight) @ 5pm - Short Film made by Y3, Y4 & Y5 (all welcome) 

Fri 14th Feb - Y2 & Y3 Little Angel Theatre Visiting to perform - The Raven, Pigeon and the Parakeet. 

Tue 25th Feb - Football Match (Rosemary Gardens) 
Fri 28th Feb -  School Nurse (Height & Weight Measurement Team - Rec & Y6)  

 
“Let your light shine before others, that they may see your good deeds and glorify 

your Father in heaven” Matthew 5:16 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

You can now pay for your childcare (breakfast club and 
afterschool clubs) with private childcare vouchers, at 
the moment we have two voucher companies set up, 
Care4 and Edenred.   
 

If you would like to pay for your child’s care with these 
vouchers or others, please inform the office. 
 

Please note our accounts numbers, should you wish to 
pay via these voucher companies: 
 

Care4 Account No:  30120863 
 

Edenred Account No: P21270247  
 

Thank You 

SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD 
 

Term Dates 

Follow us on Twitter 
 

Don’t forget that St Mary’s 
is now on Twitter and you 

can follow us  
@StMarysN1 
 

“Congratulations” 
to Miss Kelly.D in 
the office who has 

worked at  
St Mary’s School for  
25 years this month. 

 
Well Done! 

 

Well Done to both St Mary’s 
Football Teams last Week; 
 

The Boys Team Won  

3-0 against  
Newington Green 

 

The Girls Team Won  

3-0 against 
Newington Green 

          Great team work
          everyone! 

Please note that 
we have the lovely 
“ Miss Carol” 
back covering in 
the office.  
Thanks Carol!  TINTYPE SCREENING 

 

Don’t forget that the Tintype screening of  Y3, Y4 & Y5 ‘s 
“The Rock Tribe in London” is tonight at 5pm , 107 Essex 
Road, London, N1 2SL. See you there! 


